
This half term’s virtues are:  Friday 07.02.20 

Compassionate  and 

Newsletter 

Loving 

“Here is the light you will reveal to the nations”          Luke 2: 32  

On Tuesday the boys' football team played a match 
against Kineton Green Primary School. After taking a 
lead with a good goal by Mason, the boys looked 
dominant. Eventually, we scored another to give us a 2-
0 lead.  

During the 2nd Half, Kineton put us under pressure with 
an attempt to get back into the game. We kept the 
defence tight but eventually Kineton did score.   A great 
win for the boys. Well done!  

On Wednesday the netball team played their final 
matches of the season. It was great to see the children 
applying their skills they have developed in training 
their matches. They won one match and lost the other. 
An extra congratulations to Gen, Year 6, who performed outstandingly well. Well done to everyone who 
has taken part in the netball this year. You have progressed so well.  

On Thursday, Year 3 took part in a Personal Best Athletics at 
Coleshill Leisure Centre. The children had the opportunity to take 
part in a range of jumping, throwing and running events with a focus 
on performing and achieving their personal best. Well done Year 3!  

Thank you to all of the staff who 
have helped with the sporting 
events this week. Without your 
dedication it would not be possible 
for the children to take part in all 
of these activities.  

Coach Steve  



Attendance 

Our school strives for 100% attendance. This week the class with the highest 

attendance was Nursery with 97.5 % 

Well done! 

  Ready to learn Award 

Congratulations, our most punctual class this week was Year 5.  

  Birthdays    

Happy birthday this week to: Ryan M and Malachi G 

Congratulations to Liam O’K  in  

Reception,   

and  

Kayleigh G in  

Year 5.   

We’re all really proud of you. 

This week’s virtues awards were given to  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For being compassionate and loving.  

Ashton B  NN 

Evelyn H  Reception 

Chloe-Anne O’M Year 1 

Jaymee-Lee F  Year 2 

Cassidy G  Year 4 

Ini A  Year 5 

Christian K  Year 6 



Dates for your Diary  
          

 

 

 

Friday 14th February    

  2.00pm - Break up for half term 

 Monday 24th February  

    8.55am - Children return to school  

Friday 3rd April   

    2.00pm - Break up for Easter Holiday   

Monday 20th April  

    8.55am - Children return to school  

Friday 8th May  

All day - May Bank Holiday (school closed)  

Friday 22nd May   

2.00pm - Break up for Half Term 

Monday 1st June  

All day - Inset Day (school closed to children ) 

Tuesday 2nd June  

8.55am - Children return to school  

This week’s Sports Star of the Week is Harrison S in Reception for working well in PE, 

and Geneviene P-L in Year 6 for displaying outstanding sportsmanship.   



Milkshake 

Where? – Year 2 

When? – 11th – 14th February 

How much? 50p milkshake, 

10p biscuit, 10p cream, 10p 

marshmallows 

 

On Wednesday morning, some of our Year 3 children 
attended a workshop entitled 'Hidden in the Wall' at 
Marston Green Junior School.  

The children were given the opportunity to handle lots of 
different artefacts and they discovered interesting 
stories attached to these artefacts. The children also 
thoroughly enjoyed working with pupils from other 
primary schools. 

This week’s excellent work comes from Year 6.  



Our fabulous tweets continue!!! Have a look at some of our most recent 
tweets! Please don’t forget to join our tweeting community by tweeting 
us @SJBsolihull 



Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

God of hope, may we be an example to others so that the light of Jesus shines brightly in the world. We 

ask this through Jesus Christ your Son. 

In this Sunday’s gospel, Jesus tells us that if we do what is good and right, others will see that we believe 

and will praise God. We can be an example for others, like a light shining to show the way.  

Gospel: Matthew 5:13-16 

“You are like salt for the whole human race. But if salt loses its saltiness, there is no way to make it salty 

again. It has become worthless, so it is thrown out and people trample on it. 

 

“You are like light for the whole world. A city built on a hill cannot be hidden. No one lights a lamp and 

puts it under a bowl; instead he puts it on the lampstand, where it gives light for everyone in the house. In 

the same way your light must shine before people, so that they will see the good things you do and praise 

your Father in heaven.” 

 

Jesus tells us that we are light to the world. We are asked to let our light shine in people’s sight, so that 

when they see our good works, they will praise God. Through the things that we do, other people will 

know how good God is. 

 

 

 

 

 

God loves everybody, no matter where in the world they are from, whether they are rich or poor. God 

asks us to do the same because we are all members of the same family.  

 

If we love other people and do what we can to help them, then other people will see how great God’s 

love is. We will be like the light that shines and is not covered up, so that everyone can see. 

How will you be like a shining light this week? 

God of joy, may we share your light with all our sisters and brothers around the world, so that as members 

of one global family we can work together to build a brighter, fairer future for all people.  

Amen. 
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Have a lovely weekend 


